
Final Meeting of the Steering Committee Just 
Transition Project

(28 January 2011) The members of the Steering Committee evaluated the project 
and the Conference). They noted that it is important that the employers and the 
unions clarify as much as possible beforehand to prevent loss of time due to 
misunderstandings during the project. As regards the studies it should be 
considered next time if the funding is sufficient to realize what we want and if a 
larger contribution is needed from the social partners.

They also agreed the use of the recommendations and study and will jointly address 
it to members and relevant European institutions. This was the last meeting of the 
project which took place on 26 January 2011
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